
 
Riverside Olympic Football Club - Joeys 

 

Interested, new and returning players can register for season 2018 on Tuesday and Thursday 

afternoon from 3.30 - 5.30pm at the Windsor Park Youth Space (near the Windsor Park Oval 

- a banner will be out). 

ROFC - Joeys volunteers will be in attendance to answer any queries and assist with player 

registration where required. 

The club accepts registrations from any players aged from 4 to 16, boys and girls, 

experienced or new players, from the greater West Tamar district, from Trevallyn through to 

Greens Beach. 

For further information, general enquiries & more information, please contact the club via 

email at riversideolympicjuniortas@gmail.com 

REGISTRATIONS CLOSE 28th February 2018! 
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